WORCESTER

RGS Parents’ Association organised an Art competition for the students to “Design a Christmas Card”.
This has been judged and the winner is Elizabeth Platts, Upper Sixth (Elgar House). The RGS Parents’

Association, Pace Print and Design and Peter Handley have kindly agreed to sponsor the production of
the Christmas card so that ALL funds will go directly to:-

@ Save the Children

“Last year Save The Children helped 17.4 million children through their work. They run world-class
programmes to save children’s lives and challenge world leaders to keep to their promises to give
children a brighter future.”

The cards will be sold for £5 per pack of 10 and are available from Whiteladies from Friday 20
November 2015. To order your packs please complete the order form overleaf.

Designed by Elizabeth Platts, Upper Sixth, Elgar House

Message inside the card: Season’s Greetings



RGS Worcester Parents’ Association - “Save the
Children” Christmas Cards.

Please hand into Whiteladies.

Student Name ...

Number of packs required  .......................

| attach my cheque/cash in the sum of £........
your school account.

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Merry Christmas!!!



